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REAVC Newsletter April 2018 
 
PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE  
 
Happy Spring Greetings REAVC members.  This is a brief communication to let you know 
about changes and new beginnings this Spring.  The bimonthly newsletter will now be 
quarterly.   A summer newsletter will arrive sometime in July 2018.    We are providing 
this brief newsletter as a reminder that our June 5th BBQ luncheon will be at Sterling Hills 
Country Club, 901 Sterling Hills Drive, Camarillo.  Read on for further information on this.  
 
The REAVC Board and I extend our sincere appreciation and thanks for the time and 
efforts of our Administrative Assistant, Linda Jorgenson. You may have seen her farewell 
message in the January/February newsletter.   We hope to see her at a future luncheon!   
For the time being several REAVC Board members will be taking on the responsibilities 
of the Executive Assistant; Butch Britt, Newsletter editor; Roberta Griego, Data 
base/membership; and our Secretary Will Hoag has been helping out with recording the 
minutes.  If you need to contact us, you can contact any of the board members at the 
email or phone numbers provided in the newsletters or at REAVC.org. 
 

Nancy Settle 
REAVC President 
 
 

REAVC LUNCHEON – JUNE 5, 2018 
 
Our next REAVC luncheon will be held on June 5, 2018, at Sterling Hills Country Club, 
901 Sterling Hills Drive, Camarillo.  The agenda for the day includes a BBQ lunch, and a 
speaker from the County of Ventura Department of Area Agency on Aging.    It should be 
a delicious, fun, and informative luncheon. 
 
If you would like to attend, please make your reservations no later than noon, Thursday, 
May 24, by calling or emailing: 
 
Judy Sewell, 805/654-8304, sewellj119@sbcglobal.net or  
Cindi Mathieu, 805/525-2885, cccindi66@gmail.com 
 
PLEASE NOTE: 
Reservations may be cut off early, if room capacity is filled prior to May 24. 
Reservations requested after the cutoff will be put on a wait list.   
It is important that you formally cancel your reservation if you cannot make it, so that we 
can accommodate people on the wait list and provide accurate numbers to the caterer.  
 

DOORS WILL OPEN AT 11:00 AM  

http://reavc.org/
mailto:sewellj119@sbcglobal.net
mailto:cccindi66@gmail.com
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Food Share barrels will be outside the entrance and the check-in tables 
will be just inside the door.  Will Hoag and Butch Britt will be there for guest payments 
and See’s candy sales.  
  
Good friends, good food, a great speaker, and free gifts--- how can you resist?  
Hope to see you there! 
 

Anne Dana 
REAVC Board Member and Luncheon Coordinator 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Editor’s Note – and apology 
I miss Linda already! As you may have noticed, this is a very short newsletter. I 
foolishly agreed to do the newsletter for a short while, and I am missing some of 
our regular features. We wanted to make sure you got the information about the 
luncheon, and the changes that we are experiencing. Tune in next quarter for 
hopefully a more complete newsletter. 
 

Butch Britt/. 
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